
 

We’ve launched our Speak out. Stay safe. programme so that a generation of children have 

the knowledge and understanding they need to stay safe from abuse and neglect. So far 

we’ve visited more than 15,000 primary schools – and we’d love your school to be next. 

With the help of our mascot Buddy, the programme provides child-friendly, interactive assemblies 

and workshops delivered by specially trained staff and volunteers to help children: 

 understand abuse in all its forms and recognise the signs of abuse  

 know how to protect themselves from all forms of abuse 

 know how to get help, and the sources of help available to them, including our Childline service. 

By the end of our visit we know the children feel empowered – knowing how they can speak out and 

stay safe. 

"NSPCC has helped me to build the confidence to tell people about my worries and 

problems." – Child’s feedback 

"This service provides important information in a child-friendly way – it should be made 

mandatory in all schools. A brilliant service!" Teacher, Wistaston Primary, Crewe 

Here to help you and your school 

The Speak out. Stay safe. programme has been designed to link directly to the curriculum, and also 

helps with your responsibility to provide evidence that your school is meeting safeguarding inspection 

requirements. 

Additionally, we can also build in a number of fundraising activities into the Speak out. Stay safe. 

programme – from Meaningful Maths to Buddy’s Work Out– which are not only exciting for your pupils 

but will also mean we can help keep even more children safe through the money you raise. 

 

Book your Speak out. Stay safe. visit today 

Our programme consists of an assembly presentation for all children followed by an hour long workshop 

for Years 5/P6 and 6/P7. Our materials have been developed to meet the needs of all children and 

support their learning in an appropriate and engaging way. We will also provide information and 

resources to share with parents ahead of, and after, our visit.  

If you feel the Speak out. Stay safe. programme would benefit the children in your school and want to 

join thousands of schools already taking part, please get in touch and I’d be delighted to provide more 

information, or  book an appointment for you. 

 



   
 

PS As part of our visit, we can also talk to you about the wider ways the NSPCC can help through 

our Schools Service. From PSHE Association approved teaching resources and lesson plans 

through to tools and training, we’re committed to providing a comprehensive service to help schools 

keep children safe. Please visit nspcc.org.uk/schools to find out more. 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read this today. I look forward to talking to you. 

Kind regards, 

 

Peter Frost 

NSPCC Schools Service Area Coordinator 

Cornwall, Plymouth Channel Islands and Isle of Scilly  

Tel: 07976065235 

Email:   peter.frost@nspcc.org.uk 
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